
 
 

Proposed Cabinet response to recommendations from Overview and Scrutiny on Publica Detailed Transition Plan 

Recommendation arising from the Overview and Scrutiny Committee meeting on 22 July 2024. 

Recommendation Agree 

(Y / N) 

Comment Responsible Cabinet 

Member 

Lead Officer 

1. That the Overview and Scrutiny 

Committee receives a report reviewing 

the implementation of Phase 1 before 

proposals for Phase 2 are brought 

forward for decision.  

Y Officers and Cabinet undertake 

to provide the Overview and 

Scrutiny Committee with a 

report reviewing the 

implementation of Phase 1. This 

report will encompass review of 

the successes, challenges, and 

lessons learned during Phase 1. 

It will provide valuable insights 

and data that will help to inform 

the planning and development of 

Phase 2. 

Councillor Joe Harris, 

Leader of the Council 

Robert Weaver, 

Chief Executive 

2. That Cabinet provide more clarity on 

what success looks like, sounds like and 

feels like and what key actions will deliver 

the Council’s objectives (service quality, 

greater control and cost reductions).  

Y Ultimately success will be 

measured against timely delivery 

of the Corporate Plan priorities, 

and key performance indicators. 

Cabinet will task the 

programme director and 

programme team to collate and 

develop specific metrics and 

benchmarks that will inform 

what ‘success’ looks like. These 

will include detailed descriptions 

Councillor Joe Harris, 

Leader of the Council 

Robert Weaver, 

Chief Executive 



 
of service quality improvements, 

enhanced control measures, and 

where appropriate cost 

reduction targets. Key actions 

to achieve these objectives will 

also be clearly identified, 

ensuring a transparent and 

measurable path to achieving 

the Council's goals. 
 


